
 

 

reFRESH Waterlines Project  

Individual services to be connected to the new water main 
February 5 through February 11, 2019 

 

Beginning Tuesday, February 5 through Monday, February 11, crews will connect individual water services to 
the new water main.  Crews will connect services to: 

• 5025 Compass Lane 

• 201 Randy Lane 

• 5110, 5120, 5130, 5031 and 5037 Williams Drive 
Your water will be shut off one time (typically no longer than 30 minutes but may be up to 2 hours) during 
the next two weeks while crews make the connection to your water meter.  The shut-off will occur 
between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.  Crews will make every effort to contact you just prior to shutting off your water. You 
will NOT need to boil your water when the water connection is complete.   
 
The reFRESH Waterlines team is replacing the water system throughout the Town of Fort Myers Beach to improve services 
to businesses and residents on the island.  Just as the Town is replacing old pipes within the right-of-way, property owners 
may also need to update their private systems leading to and contained within their homes and buildings. 
 
This notice is to inform you that the Town’s reFRESH Waterlines team will soon be connecting your residence to the new 
water main as part of the Town of Fort Myers Beach Waterline Replacement Program.  Due to the age of many homes and 
the aging plumbing systems within them, you may experience plumbing issues and should be prepared to contact a licensed 
plumber for repairs. 

 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the reFRESH Waterlines public information office Cella Molnar & Associates, 
Inc. at 239-337-1071 or via email to kmolnar@cella.cc. 
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